
 

 

 

NATIONAL STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 
 
National Student Representative Council Statement on the Latest Times Higher 

Education Ranking 

 

The National Student Representative Council (NSRC) wishes to applaud the university on its 

latest ranking, which sees the university ranked 6th in the country. This achievement is a 

testament to the hard work of the students within the university community who have chosen 

the University of South Africa as their institution of choice. For over 150 years, our 

university has been a center of knowledge and excellence. 

 

The latest ranking reaffirms the NSRC's long-held view that the university is resilient. Even 

in the face of adversity and prophets of doom, UNISANS have remained steadfast in their 

commitment to the project of teaching and learning. 

 

Furthermore, the collective efforts of the NSRC have been instrumental in maintaining the 

high standards of our institution. Through our persistent advocacy and engagement with 

university management, we have ensured that academic and administrative processes are held 

to the highest standards, thereby guaranteeing that our students receive the quality education 

they deserve. The university's consistent investment in research and development, 

infrastructure, and student support services has been instrumental in enhancing the overall 

educational experience. The NSRC acknowledges the significant strides made in these areas. 

 

The NSRC is committed to continuing its support for the university's mission to provide 

quality education and to uphold the highest standards of academic excellence. We encourage 

all students to take pride in this achievement and to continue striving for excellence in their 

academic pursuits. 

 

As we celebrate this latest ranking, we also recognize that there is always room for growth 

and improvement. The NSRC remains committed to working tirelessly with all stakeholders 

to hold the university management accountable. We aim to further elevate our university’s 

status, ensuring it continues to be a leader in higher education both locally and at a global 

level 

 

The National Student Representative Council once again congratulates University of South 

Africa and its students for this achievement. 
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